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April 28, 2015 
 
Mr. Bill Comeau 
Director, Demand Side Management 
Rocky Mountain Power 
201 South Main, Suite 2300 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 
 
Re: Advice Letter No. 15-05 in Docket No. 15-035-T04, In the Matter of Rocky Mountain Power’s 
Proposed Revisions to Electric Service Schedule No. 140, Non-Residential Energy Efficiency 
 
Dear Mr. Comeau,  
 
 The Commission reviewed the proposed tariff sheet revisions transmitted with your Advice Letter 
No. 15-05, dated March 30, 2015, in Docket No. 15-035-T04 entitled above and the comments filed by 
the Division of Public Utilities (“Division”) and the Office of Consumer Services (“Office”) on April 13 
and 14, 2015, respectively. The Division’s comments recommended approval of the proposed revisions 
whereas the Office recommended approval but expressed concerns and recommended adjustments to 
tariff sheet 140.2.   
 
 On April 16, 2015, the Commission issued an Amended Notice of Comment Period in this 
docket, allowing for reply comments. In response, Rocky Mountain Power filed reply comments on April 
24, 2015, that include revisions to tariff sheet 140.2 addressing the Office’s comments (“April 24th Tariff 
Revisions”). Rocky Mountain Power represents that it reviewed and discussed the April 24th Tariff 
Revisions with the Office and the Division and both agree the revisions address the Office’s concerns.  
 
 Based on the recommendation of the Division and the Office, the representations of Rocky 
Mountain Power, and lack of opposition by any other party, the Commission approves the proposed tariff 
sheet revisions as filed on March 30, 2015, and as further revised on April 24, 2015, with an effective 
date of May 15, 2015. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
Commission Secretary 
DW#265884

 


